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Judge Jenkins Statement on Letter to Texas Secretary of State on Voter 
Disenfranchisement 

 
“I support Battleground Texas’ efforts to address the problems with the state’s voter 

registration rolls. Several of the experiences cited in the letter to the Secretary of State are from 
Dallas County and fail to comply with the National Voter Registration Act. I have fought against 
cynical attempts to disenfranchise minority voters and the elderly and will continue to fight for 
the right of Texans to have their voices heard on Election Day because our democracy works 
best when all eligible voters regardless of race or socioeconomic class are allowed to 
participate.” 
 
The letter to the Texas Secretary of State can be found here: http://bit.ly/1Qak1Lr  
 


